MESSAGES FROM WORNALL HOMESTEAD — JAN 2010

“Birds in Flight” Sculpture. At the Annual WHHA Meeting in November we discussed the pitiful condition of the sculpture
at Huntington and Brookside, and then the attending residents voted unanimously to “remove the existing sculpture immedi-
ately until a solution can be found.” A committee of 9 resident volunteers and Board members was formed to consider spe-
cific possibilities.

The committee is looking for a photo of the sculpture when it was first installed, or near to that time, in 1974. A $25
gift certificate from Julian’s Restaurant will go to the person who submits the most appropriate photo. Submissions can go to
one of the following: carolinejhgmail.com, shbailey@mindspring.com, myrnacorpeny@gmail.com, ptoigo@kec.rr.com, mit-
chandmaryjane@sbcglobal.net or Tom.Usher@Populous.com.

Deadline for submissions is March 1st.

Ripple Glass Recycling Bins. Thanks to Boulevard Brewing and other corporate sponsors, we now have two glass recycling
bins in our neighborhoods, one at Border Star, across from the Brookside shops, and one on Main Street, just up from
André’s. All colors of glass may be dumped into the bins together.

Master Gardening Program. Beginning in February of 2010, the University of Missouri Extension will hold an 8 week train-
ing program, on Saturdays from 9a.m. to 4p.m., for anyone who would like to know more about growing and caring for flow-
ers, plants, shrubs, trees, as well as for landscape design. Cost is $150; some scholarships

are available. There will be an Open House to discuss this program on January 23rd, 10a.m. to 12 noon at the Southeast
Community Center, 4201 NW 63rd Terrace (in Swope Park). Applications are due February 1st. For questions, contact Lala
Kumar at 816.252.5051 or kumar@missouri.edu.

TAN. Our Telephone Alert Network is temporarily out of service, but as soon as it is up and running, I shall give all sub-
scribers a call.

Questions: If you have any questions about these matters, contact any Board member or Tom Cooke, 816.304.6977 or send
an email to cooketd@earthlink.net.




